KPTC
POPCORN FUNDRAISER
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The Kiwanis Pediatric Trauma Center Foundation will be holding a four (4) day only
‘Double Good’ virtual ‘shopping’ event raising funds to enable our continued support
for Cohen Children’s Medical Center and Stony Brook Children’s Hospital. You will
be able to purchase delicious gourmet popcorn shipped directly to your home.
50% of all net proceeds will benefit KPTC, a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization.

m’Tﬂ SHOPPING DATES: January 24 through January 28 ﬂﬁﬂ

You can support us in two ways: Just purchase this delicious popcorn from one of
our ‘Team’ member’s online store & enjoy. OR download the ‘Double Good’
App onto your cell phone and become part (participant) of our Fundraising Team by
setting up your own store. Enter code: OXQNXY this will connect you to the Kiwanis
Pediatric Trauma virtual shopping event. Create your Pop-Up Store by following the
easy instructions. Once event starts you'll have 4 days to share your personal store
link through text messaging, email, & social media. Please promote the event to
your friends and family on behalf of KPTC You never handle money or product.
All sales take place within four days only - 1/24 - 1/28.




